

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

August 23, 2017

Chair and Members
Cycling Advisory Committee

K. Scherr Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer

C. Saunders City Clerk

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on August 22, 2017 resolved:

That the following actions be taken in connection with the Cycling Advisory Committee:

- a) Ben Goodge BE APPOINTED to the Cycling Advisory Committee, as a Voting Representative from London Cycle Link, for the term ending February 28, 2019; and
- b) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to explore recognition opportunities for Mr. H. Ketelaars' contributions in the area of cycling, and report back to the appropriate Standing Committee with what options might be available to the City. (3/23/CSC)

L. Rowe

Deputy City Clerk

/hw

cc: B. Goodge

Corporate Services Committee Deferred